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**MEDIA ADVISORY** 

 

Mall of Georgia presents final week of ‘Movies Under the Stars’ blockbuster series!  
Summer tradition concludes with “Star Wars Episode VII-The Force Awakens” on July 30 

 

ATLANTA (July 27, 2016) – Summertime is almost over, but it doesn’t mean the fun has to be! Film fans are 

invited to enjoy Movies Under the Stars one last time at Mall of Georgia before the blockbuster series closes 

for the school year. Presented by AutoNation Mall of Georgia and Children’s Healthcare of Atlanta, the 2016 

edition of Movies Under the Stars will conclude July 30 with a screening of “Star Wars Episode VII - The 

Force Awakens!”  The FREE feature film will shine on a 35-foot big screen at The Village Amphitheatre 

starting at dusk around 9 p.m. Prior to the film, movie buffs can enjoy live music from Beau + Luci, jump time 

in bounce houses and summer snack concessions, including Skip’s Hawaiian Shaved Ice, popcorn and more. As 

always, shoppers are encouraged to bring blankets and lawn chairs to get cozy for the music and motion picture 

production!  

 

WHAT: Last week to experience “Movies Under the Stars” at Mall of Georgia  

 

WHEN:  Saturday, July 30 – 6 p.m.  

“Star Wars Episode VII - The Force Awakens” 

    

WHERE: The Village Pavilion at Mall of Georgia, 3333 Buford Drive, Buford, GA 30519 

 

 INFO:   For more information on the FREE film series, visit bit.ly/MOGmuts 
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